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SEATTLE TO BUILD STATE HATCHERY ON UPPER RIVER 
 

 C.F. Uhden, engineer in charge of the 
Seattle power project on the upper Skagit, has 
notified the state fish commissioner that the 
city will construct a state fish hatchery on the 
Skagit.  The city is required to build fishways 
over all its power dams to permit salmon to 
reach spawning grounds or build a hatchery.  
As there will be five large power dams in the 
completed unity the city has decided to build 
the hatchery.  To determine the proper site for 
the new hatchery, which will be built by the 
city and operated by the state, state hatchery 
officials have this week made an extensive 
survey of the upper river.  It is believed that a 
site near the first dam will be selected.  The 
hatchery will cost between $10,000 and 
$15,000, and will be the thirty-ninth in the 
state, which gives this state the largest number 
of any state in the United States. 


